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This week in Kingfisher Class… 
 
English: We have used commas in lists and used the present tense to write a 
missing poster for one of the characters in the story. 
Maths: We have been adding up to the next tens number for numbers up to 100 
and used Base 10 to exchange 10 ones for one ten. We also used collaborative 
learning techniques to solve problems in maths. 
D.T: We have tried a range of salad items to evaluate how ‘sensational’ they were. 
Next week, we will be learning how to prepare vegetables safely. 
RE: We started our new unit of work in RE by discussing what light means to us. 
We then learnt about the story of Rama and Sita and how light is represented. 

Forest School: Photos of our learning can be found at 
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/ . 

 
 

Notices and messages: 
 
1. Please could you encourage your child to bring their reading book and bookmark 
(AR readers only) to school every day. 
2. We will hopefully begin to sort out costumes for the nativity next week. We have 
many costumes in school already and will let you know if we need you to provide 
anything else. We also plan to make animal masks in school. We do not want 
anyone to feel they have to spend any money on a costume as homemade ones are 
always better and cheaper. 
3. Your child will hopefully have brought home a list of words to practise for the 
Spelling Bee. Please support them with learning the spellings and understanding the 
meanings of words. In Year 2, the children will probably still be sounding out the 
words and blending them as we have just started our spelling programme.  
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